HUBERT G. SCHENCK
585 WASHINGTON AVENUE
PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA

TELEPHONE
DAVENPORT 8-0288

June 17, 1958

Mr. Willianm Heaslip

American lMaseum of Natural History
Central Park West at 79th Stroet
New York 24,

N. Y.

Desar Mpr. Heaslipt

Dr. Stenzel has sont me a copy of his letter to you
dated June 13th. I am glad to hear that you are interested in
the venericardias. :

One July 5th I fly to Boston to go to the Massachusetts
Generel Hospital for 2 major and ticklish oporation. If it is
sucsessful, I should be considerably better and will remew my
interest in the pselecypods.

As Dr. Stenzel said, I have a great deal of material and
have done considerable fact-gathering during the paat two or
three years. I had planned to piblishx 2 jodnt paper with
Dr. Batach, desoridbing a nev U"Baluchicardia® from Iran and
discussing other species related to it, as well as coddecting
many inherited mistalkes. I have received plastotypes of many
type species, such as Y. lo the holotype of which is in
Budapest. I have made up quite a sordes of plates figuring
these specimens and have a conaiderable wolums of notes.

Now if you would like to camplote this paper with me as
a co-author I would be glad to send you everything I have,
provided, of course, Dr. Ruatach is willing to withdraw.
Naturally, this will mean a lot of work for you, but on the
other hand I have done a fair amount en it myself.

So far the Intemnational Comnission has not ruled on the
case of Baluchicardia.

Sincerely yours,

Hubext G.Schenck

¢/c Dr. Stenzel
Dr. Keen





